
	

July 6, 2021 
  
Tiger	Shaw	
President	and	CEO	
U.S.	Ski	and	Snowboard	
1	Victory	Lane	
Box	100	
Park	City,	UT	84060 
  
Dear Tiger, 
 
I	am	pleased	to	inform	you	that	the	USOPC Sport	Performance	Team has	approved the	
US	Ski	and	Snowboard	Cross	Country	Athlete	Selection	Procedures	for	
the 2022 Olympic Winter Games.   
   
Attached	please	find	the	final	approved	copy	of	your	selection	procedures that	should	
be	posted	to	your	website	as	soon	as	possible	but	no	later	than	five	(5)	days	from	
receipt	of	this	letter.   
   
We	look	forward	to	assisting	you	in	your	preparations	for	the	Games. 	Thank	you. 	 
  
Sincerely,  
 
 
   
	
 
 
 Jen	Bryant	 
Associate	Director,	Sport	Performance	 
  
cc:		Chris	Grover	

Alison	Pitt	
Andrew	Weibrecht	
Stephanie	Isley	
Elisabeth	Klikier	
	


